Dear Applicant,

Thank you for showing interest in the John Craig Watkins Agricultural Memorial Scholarship. This scholarship was
established by Craig’s immediate family in the fall of 2007. A one time scholarship of $1,000 will be awarded annually to
a graduating Arthur-Lovington-Atwood Hammond High School Senior. Money is to be spent at the discretion of the
recipient and the parents for tuition related expenses and/or room and board. The recipient must submit a validated proof
of college enrollment/acceptance before receipt of money.

1. All applicants must supply the following information. The application must be typed or computer generated.
A. Name, Address, and Telephone number
B. Grade Point Average
C. Extracurricular activities and/or work related activities
D. Church and community activities and services

2. All applicants must submit an essay of at least one page in which the following will be answered.
Why did you decide to go into agriculture?

Where are you going to college and why did you choose this institution?

What personal rewards do you expect to receive from agriculture?
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How do you feel you can contribute to agriculture?
3. All applicants must submit two letters of recommendation- one from a teacher and another from a character reference.
*If no student graduating from Arthur-Lovington-Atwood-Hammond wishes to pursue a degree in Agriculture,
consideration will be given to applicants pursuing a degree in Education. The above requirements for the essay should
change the topic of agriculture to education.
Thank you for your interest in the John Craig Watkins Agricultural Memorial Scholarship.
Sincerely,

Marilyn G. Watkins

Steve and Lisa M. Gangloff

John C. II and Jo Ellen Watkins
And Families



